

---

**From:** jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>  
**Sent:** Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:57 AM  
**To:** Larry Visoski  
**Subject:** Re: B727 update

What about stanbaugh. We will be left with carcass to remove, =n that case what do we do and how much do we a have to pay if no one takes=it.

On Tuesday, August 16, 2016, Larry Visoski <Jeffrey I spoke to Frank, He called me,.

Option 1

The offer of \$800k is firm from Miami Engine shop, \$50k to Frank, \$750k net=to you.

Frank would pay for the removal and shipping of both engines to Miami from =is \$50k commission as well,. They can provide 10% deposit asap, and close =he next week. They will use old borescope from Jaffe prebuy.

Option 2

Frank informed the \$900k offer from a Swiss buyer is real, however, Frank w=s just informed buyer cannot produce a deposit or close for 2 weeks.

It is my understanding from Frank, we will deal direct with Miami buyer at =800k, in which Frank is asking for \$50k commish,. (This needs to be confir=ed again).

Do you wish to wait for Swiss buyer to produce a deposit or engage the Miam= engine shop?

I requested Frank to compose and email, I can forward to you, so nothing is=missed in translation,

Please advise how to proceed?

Thank you,  
Larry

Sent from my iPad

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communic=ation is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constit=te inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addresse=. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying =f this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and =ay be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, pleas= notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and<=r>destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all atta=hments. copyright -all rights reserved